
 

 MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: May 6, 2021 

To: All residents, families & team members  

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

 
I am happy to say we have had another week with no positive cases of COVID-19 in either staff or 

residents.  

The Augusta County positivity rate has dropped below five percent. Due to the low positivity rate, we 

are now testing team members once a month or as necessary should anyone exhibit symptoms of 

COVID-19. We do continue to screen all team members and visitors daily and residents continue to 

be monitored for symptoms.  

For the time being, we are continuing to maintain all visitation safety protocols. Although restrictions 

are being eased throughout the county, it is important to remember we are subject to more strict 

restrictions as an assisted living provider. We are monitoring changes closely and will announce as 

restrictions are eased. 

 When you consider visiting The Legacy, please keep in mind that we require everyone to schedule a 

time to visit instead of just stopping by.  If you have trouble with scheduling, feel free to contact us at  

540-885-5454 for assistance.    

To schedule a visit with an assisted living resident, visit: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits  

To schedule a visit with a resident in memory care, visit: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040c44adad28abf85-memory  

To schedule a virtual visit, go to: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits  

All updates may be found online at www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040c44adad28abf85-memory
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits
http://www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/

